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January 6, 2017
local media


Applications for 2017 Caras Park Pavilion Sponsorships Being Accepted
The Missoula Downtown Association, manager of the beloved Caras Park, is now accepting applications for the Caras Park Pavilion Sponsorship Program for the 2017 events season. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The goal of the Caras Park Sponsorship Program is to assist nonprofit organizations in producing community events at the Caras Park pavilion. The MDA is offering up to $3,000 in discounted rental rates to be divided among awardees. Individual awards are granted to nonprofit organizations whose event demonstrates a clear benefit to the Missoula community, brings a significant number of people to Downtown, and provides a positive image for Caras Park, Downtown, and Missoula.

Historically, these sponsorships have been used to retain annual events in the pavilion, but with the ushering in of a new year, the MDA invites new concepts and community events for 2017 to apply for consideration. 

Interested parties are invited to learn more about the program and apply online by visiting www.missouladowntown.com/carasparksponsorship. Applications must be received by Friday, February 10, 2017 to be considered for the program. All requests will be reviewed and decided by the Missoula Downtown Association Board of Directors, and Sponsorship winners will be announced no later than March 10, 2017. 

For more information on the sponsorship program, Caras Park Rentals, or membership with the Missoula Downtown Association, please contact us via phone (406.543.4238) or email (info@missouladowntown.com).  


Missoula Downtown Association: Connecting Our Community!
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